
 

February Live RED Report 
 

District News 

School Calendar Dates –  
February 14TH – MAKEUP DAY – SCHOOL WILL BE IN SESSION 
February 17th – No School 
March 13th – No School 
April 6th – 10th – Spring Break 
May 21ST – MAKEUP DAY – SCHOOL WILL BE IN SESSION – LAST DAY OF CLASSES FOR STUDENTS 

 

Live RED Staff Award 

Congratulations to Mrs. Alicia Wallace for being the Live RED recipient for the month of February.  Her 
nomination reads: “Living RED embodies the desire and drive for Reaching Excellence Daily.  Alicia Wallace does 
that at SLES every day.  Mrs. Wallace began a new chapter in her career during the 2018-2019 school year as 
school guidance counselor.  She hit the ground running and continues that into this school year.  She is always 
looking for ways to help students and staff and to improve the school.  She teaches classes to all students in K-5 
on topics such as good character traits, anti-bullying, substance abuse awareness, study habits/test-taking 
strategies, etc.  She coordinates the school testing schedules and assists with data collection for Response to 
Intervention.  She knows the heavy load teachers carry, so she tries to find ways to alleviate cumbersome 
paperwork and make it more user-friendly.  She works with students to meet their needs in small groups or one-
on-one.  Mrs. Wallace deserves recognition and is a prime example of the Live RED mission.” 
       

 Family First & Cardinal Connection 

Family First is striving to reach excellence daily by partnering with the elementary guidance counselors and other 
faculty/staff, to take our kindness at the elementary schools to a whole new level! Through projects, activities, 
and challenges, kindness will be the intentional focus February 10-14. However, our student body will not let it 
stop there, kindness is just a natural part of Living RED.  

North Livingston 
January Student Leaders of the Month are as follows: 
KG:  Samuel Montgomery 
1st:  Eden Crenshaw 
2nd:  Sadie Mull 
3rd:  Natalie Walker 
4th:  Jasmine Jackson 
5th:  Eli McDonald 
5th:  Cheyenne Williams 
Congratulations to these scholars for going above and 
beyond expectations during the month of January! 

 

       
    
 
 

On Tuesday, Feb. 4th, NLES 
celebrated 100 days of 
school.  Some scholars dressed for 
the occasion by wearing apparel 
with 100 items on it or by dressing 
as a 100 year old person.  KG in 
particular did some fun 100 day 
activities. 
 
 

All scholars at NLES made Ms. Hazel Robertson of Salem birthday cards to help her celebrate her 
100th birthday!  This went along nicely with the 100 days celebrations.  
 



On January 28th, a school safety assessment was completed at NLES by the Kentucky Center for School 
Safety.  Overall, we had a good report with many commendations from the group as well as some 
recommendations that will be studied when we receive the full report in a few weeks.  
 

Student Voice Surveys were administered to our 3rd, 4th and 5th graders the week of January 27th and are 
currently being reviewed with teachers.                                                                                                  

Livingston County Middle School 
Livingston County Middle School Academic Team competed at South Marshall Middle School on January 18th in 
written assessment areas.  Daniel Ramage, Jordan Bardwell, and Robert Jackson placed in the top 5 in their 
content areas at the District level and went on to compete at the Regional level on February 1st at Heath Middle 
School.  Robert Jackson placed 4th in Science at the Regional level and will participate in State Finals in Louisville, 
KY on Sunday March 15th. 
 
Listed are the competition areas and the students participating in each area: 
 

Composition: 
Piper Michonski  
Chelsey Ray 
Carter Ray  
 
Math: 
Carter Ray 
Daniel Ramage 
Natalea Williams 

Science: 
Carter Ray 
Robert Jackson 
Daniel Ramage 
 
Social Studies: 
Daniel Ramage  
Jordan Bardwell 
 

Arts and humanities: 
Robert Jackson 
Jordan Bardwell 
Ricky Wren 

 
 Language Arts: 
Joshua Turner 
Ricky Wren 

  

District Winners: 
Daniel Ramage: 3rd Place in Social Studies, 2nd Place in Math, and 5th Place in Science  
Robert Jackson: 3rd Place in Arts and Humanities and 3rd Place in Science 
Jordan Bardwell: 5th Place in Social Studies  
 

 Regional Winners: 
Robert Jackson: 4th Place in Science  
 

Livingston Co. Middle School Students of the Month 
6th Grade: Madison Anderson and Joshua Turner 
7th Grade: Kaleigh Vallandingham and Brodie Biggers 
8th Grade: Sydnie Wood and Skylar Padon 
 

LCMS students won the high attendance award for the fifth month of the school year.  We will celebrate on 
February 14th with popcorn and a movie in the gym.   
 

LCMS faculty also won the high attendance award for the fifth month of the year.  The faculty members were 
rewarded with drinks from Sonic.   
 
South Livingston 

                  
The one hundredth day of school was celebrated on February 4th with a wide variety of counting 
activities.  Students in Kindergarten dressed as their future 100 year old self and several students wore shirts 
embellished with 100 items. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Students in grades 3-5 completed student voice surveys during the week of January 27-31.  The results will be 
reviewed with teachers. 

 
The January Students of the Month are as follows: 
Kindergarten:  Shelby Cannon and Liam Nunley 
1st Grade:  Bailey Travelstead and Jacob Caruthers 
2nd Grade:  Kinnady Scott and James Buijk  
3rd Grade:  Amelia Ray and Jhett Johnson 
4th Grade:  Taylor Leahy and Joshua Ross 
5th Grade:  Kameron Holt and Corbin Edging 

Livingston Central High School 

LCHS Students of the Month - February 

Subject Class Reason for Student of the Month 

Math 
 

Geometry: 
Anna 
Watkins, 
Davin Grant 

 
Algebra 2: 
Max Downey 
 

Anna is a star student. She always works hard to complete her work and makes sure she 
understands all the concepts. 
 

Davin is a hard worker who collaborates well with classmates to work out problems. 
 

Max understands the key concepts well and helps his classmates who might struggle to 
comprehend. 

Spanish Spanish I:  Dacey Reasons              Spanish II: Lauren Wring 

English English II: 
Addy Martin 
English III: 
Amina 
Sanjaadorj 
 

English II: Addy is a hard worker, organized, and she has a positive attitude every single day. 
 

English III: Amina does her best on every assignment, and she is the first to volunteer if a 
classmate needs help, a writing utensil, or anything else. She is an asset to our class! 

Science CP2: Josie Powell              Chemistry: Carson Kitchens             Honors Biology: Amina Sanjaadorj 

 

 

  
  

 

The South Livingston Elementary Academic Team won 2nd in Quick 
Recall and 2nd overall during the Governor’s Cup competition at 
Caldwell County on February 8th.  SLES placed in every subject and will 
now proceed to regionals. They are coached by Mrs. Stacey Turner and 
Mrs. Traci Goss. We are proud of them all. (Not all are pictured.) 

Congratulations to 
Josh Wilson, Michael 
Barrow and Tate 
Quertermous on 
signing their 
commitment letters 
to play college 
ball.  We are so proud 
of these three 
amazing young men. 



          
 
                     

                                                                                                                                                              
                                                                                             

                                                                        

 
  
                                                                                                             
                                                                      
                                                                                                       
 
 

 

The LCHS Academic Team competed in District Governors Cup 
Competition at Dawson Springs. Sidney Hubbard placed 5th in 
Composition. Olivia G Ramage placed 3rd in Social Studies and 4th in 
Science. The Quick Recall team placed 4th. 

LCHS Archery Team is 
working hard this year 

Senior Night recognitions for basketball 
players, cheerleaders and band members were 
held Tuesday, February 4th at the high 
school.  We are so proud of these students and 
are thankful for their hard work.   
 


